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NEWS FROM COUNCIL 

 

Spring has finally arrived, and we are looking forward to a busy summer with all 

of you at the lake! 

 

Welcome Back Meet and Greet! 

Want to meet some of your neighbors, get to know more people in the village? 

Saturday, May 20th 7:00PM – 10:00ish… 

Open House - Village Hall 

 

Border Paving will be returning within the next week to clean up the gravel on the 

shoulders, and add some gravel to driveway approaches where they had paved last 

fall on Parkland Drive 
 

Cyril Fortney has resigned his position as Chief Administrator Officer (CAO) 

with the village to take on an exciting new opportunity.  Harold Wynne will be 

replacing Cyril and he starts on May 1, welcome to the community Harold. 

 

Unfortunately, the Province of Alberta has denied the application from the Gull 

Lake Watershed Society to resume pumping from the Blindman, due to concerns 

for carp to enter the lake despite the filtration process that was being proposed. 

Council will be working with the GLWS to look for different approaches. 

 
 
 
 
 

A reminder that The Traffic Bylaw has been updated and there is no parking permitted on- street under any 
circumstances.  The Traffic Bylaw 2022-07 can be viewed on our website. 
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